STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Region Office
PO Box 330316, Shoreline, WA 98133-9716 ¢ 206-594-0000

March 16, 2023

Peter Kelly

Northlake Shipyard Inc.
1441 N Northlake Way
Seattle, WA 98103

Re: National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Discharge Permit Modification
Permit No. WA0030864; Northlake Shipyard Inc.

Dear Peter Kelly:

The permit issued to your facility on August 3, 2022 is modified effective March 16, 2023 in the following
particulars:

e  The mailing address for the facility has been corrected to read 1441 N Northlake Way, Seattle,
WA 98103.

e Typographical errors have been corrected and added missing text description to Table S2.A.2.

e S10 Drydock Work Plan: The submittal date is changed from February 28, 2023 to March 28,

2023.
e Table 1, Page 5: Update Drydock Work Plan to reflect the extension of the submittal date in S10.

Enclosed is the modified permit and addendum to the fact sheet. Please replace your existing permit
with the enclosed modified permit. If you should have any questions, please contact Jeanne Tran at
(425) 531-8311 or by email at jeanne.tran@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Qw\/t& T 7 —

Rachel McCrea
Water Quality Section Manager
Northwest Region Office

Enclosures
By Certified Mail: 9171 9690 0935 0214 2644 48

Ecc:  James Kelly, Northlake Shipyard Inc., jkelly@northlakeshipyard.com
Jeanne Tran, Facility Manager, Jeanne.tran@ecy.wa.gov
Chris Smith, Compliance Specialist, chris.smith@ecy.wa.gov
PARIS: Northlake Shipyard Inc.; WA0030864




